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'DANGEROUS' 

FBI Seeks 
Leader of 
Minutemen 
WASHINGTON (U P I) -

The FBI sought help from the 
nation 's law enforcement 
agencies today in its search 
for Robert Bolivar Depugh, 
"acknowledged leader of the 
Minutemen" organization. 

Depugh is wanted for con-
spiracy to commit bank rob-
bery in connection with a plot 
to rob banks and reportedly 
use the proceeds to finance 
the Minutemen, the FBI said. 
They described the group as a 
"secret extremist and anti-
Communist organization." 

The FBI law enforceinent 
bulletin devoted a page to De-
pugh, warning that he is an 
expert f ir e arm shot and 
should be considered extreme-
ly dangerous. The bulletin, is 
distributed to all law enforce-
Ment agencies. 


